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            Learning in Kindergarten

Reading: This week our focus will be on the letters Vv and 
Ww.  We will be practicing breaking CVC words apart and 
blending them together.  (Consonant-Vowel-Consonant)

Writing:  We will be practicing letter formation for the 
letters Vv and Ww.  We will also practice writing the letters 
g, d, s, e, r, p, j, l, h, and k.

Math:  We will continue work with addition and counting.  
We have been working on addition within 5 and will now be 
adding to 10.

3 Weeks until 
Winter Break


Gingerbread Story Unit

We will begin a fun unit for the month of December reading Gingerbread 
Man themed stories.  We will be talking a lot about setting and characters.  
Each day we will be reading a version of The Gingerbread Man, The 
Gingerbread Girl, and The Gingerbread Ninja.  The kids usually love the 
theme and the stories.  Be sure to ask your Kinder about what story they 
heard each day! 

December


2nd: PTO Can and Bottle Drive 

begins


4th: Walk and Roll to School 

Day

5th: Accessible Parent 

Education Group (6:00-7:00)


Read nightly for 20 
minutes


Have your kinder tell you a 
story with a setting, 
character, problem, and 
solution.  


Use cards to compare 
numbers.  Draw two cards, 
(Which is more?  Which is 
less?  How many more?  
How many less?).
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